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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

January 22, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I want to thank you for your letter of
best wishes for the New Year and for sharing
with me the letter from Dean Rusk, Secretary
of State. ,

We are all very proud of you and for
the excellent job you performed as a member
of the U. S. Delegation to the Twenty-Second
General Assembly of the United Nations.

Sincerely,

Vicente T. Ximenes
Chairman
Inter-Agency Committee on
Mexican American Affair s

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas
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